

# Key Stage 2 Newsletter - Autumn Term 2021



### Hanna's Class

# Welcome Back!

It is wonderful to see all the children back in the academy, looking so smart in their uniform and ready to learn after the holidays.



We are continuing to use the Showbie app to send you photographs and information about your child's learning. Please send your responses so we can share these with your child in school to support our communication with you. Please let us know if you are unable to access Showbie and we can support you with this.

#### **Our First Week!**

We have had a wonderful start to this term and have been getting used to routines and new activities.



#### **Our Emotions**

Recognising our emotions is really important. Please look at our website to practice these at home with your child. https://www.discoveryspecialacademy.org.uk/ouremotions/



## Our Curriculum:

We have many exciting activities planned this half term.

Art always plays play a big part in our curriculum work and this term we will be exploring the work of Piet Mondrian. We will design and create our own version of his abstract work.



In History, we will be learning about mining in our local area and how families lived in this time.



PΕ

Our PE days are on a Wednesday afternoon.

We have now provided all children with a Discovery PE kit of shorts, t-shirt and plimsolls.

Home/school communication books

All children have been given new home/school books to take home so you can communicate any needs your child may have during the school day. Thank you for including the home /school book in your child's book bag every day.